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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 

School is in full swing as we enter the fourth week of school. As you know, our 3rd through 
5th grade students participated in computer based state assessments last year 
(CAASPP— California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress). These should 
have been mailed home.  I thought it would be beneficial to provide you with some parent 
resources for you to understand the system and to also be able to understand where your 
student is with his/her test scores. These tools are on our school website under Parent 
Resources for CAASPP. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at   

916-771-1780 ext 6 or mpatrick@rcsdk8.org. 

We have several companies offering fee based opportunities for students after school this 
year. Young Rembrandts Art, Intellibricks, HoneyCode, Chess Academy, and Mad Science 

classes. We are attaching their flyers in this newsletter.  

We would like to remind parents that for pick up and drop off you may walk your student to 
the gate and then say goodbye.  We ask that parents not come onto the playground area 
as we do have staff on duty providing necessary supervision to make sure the students are 
safe.  If you have any concerns or questions, please feel fee to contact the principal, Mary 
Patrick at 916-771-1780.  We do welcome parents to have lunch with their student in the 

cafeteria, just sign in at the office when you come on campus.  

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 

PLC Mondays— 

Every Monday 

All Kindergarten Classes 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm 
 

Grades 1 to 5 

8:45 am to 1:45 pm 
 

 

No School - Labor Day 
Monday, September 3 
 

 

Fall Fundraiser             

Orders Due by Wed., Sept 5 
 

 

Family Food Night              

at Lazy Dog (new date!) 
Monday, September 10 
4:00-10:00 pm 
 

 

No School -                     
Teacher Work Day 

Friday, September 14 
 

 

Sami’s Circuit Day 
Tuesday, September 18 
 

 

PTC Meeting                        
All Welcome! 

Wed., Sept 19, 3:30 pm 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair                        

October 8-12 

 
 
 
 

Please refer to the calendar inside  

this newsletter for additional           

programs and activities. 

LIBRARY TIME 

Students are enjoying a 

weekly visit to the library. 

Be sure to ask your      

student what they are  

doing in the library and 

what book they checked 

out and are reading.     

 

The character trait for  
September is  

COMPASSION!               

Students are learning how to step into 
someone else’s shoes, be aware of    
others’ feelings and wanting to help.  

Examples of compassion are forgiving 
someone who accidentally hurts you,   
or making a new student feel accepted. 
Talk to your child about how they 
showed compassion today! 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 



LABOR DAY           

HOLIDAY           
NO SCHOOL 

2018 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 4 5 6 7 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24 25 26 27 28 

     

RCSD Board Mtg   
6 pm at DO 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Teacher Work Day 

NO SCHOOL 

1st Grade Class           
Machado Orchard      
10:15 — 1:00 

PTC Meeting 3:30 pm 

1st Grade Class           
Machado Orchard      
10:15 — 1:00 

1st Grade Class          
Machado Orchard      
10:15 — 1:00 

1st Grade Class          
Machado Orchard      
10:15 — 1:00 

Hearing Van grades K,2,5 

Sami’s Circuit Day 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

Fall Fundraiser 
Orders Due 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:50 - 2:50  MPR 

PLC Monday 

Chess Academy 
1:55 - 2:55 Library 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Intellibricks 3:15-4:45 LIB 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

     

PE REMINDERS 

Don’t forget to dress your 
child properly on his/her     
PE days.  PE is scheduled 
two days a week and children 
should be dressed comfortably for 
physical activity and wear suitable 
shoes for running. Please contact 
your student’s teacher for the                    
PE schedule. 

 

Choir will be starting Tuesday, September 4,  

for the 4th & 5th graders who signed up.          

Choir will be held on Tuesday and Wednesday 

mornings 7:50 - 8:30 am in Music Room 26. 

4th & 5th grade students can continue to sign 

up through Friday, Sept. 21st.  Ask the music 

teacher for a permission slip. 

Please email the music teacher, Ms. Tomicich, 

with any questions at stomicich@rcsdk8.org.  

Choir  

Corner 

Family Food Night 4-10pm 

LAST COOP 
CHECK IN 



PTC News 
 

 

Our first PTC meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 19th at 3:30 pm                                              

in the staff lounge. As always, free childcare is provided for Gates students.   

 

Thank you for participating in the Gates School                                                   Fall 
Fundraiser with Great American Fundraising.                                                         

Prizes can be won for participating students!                                                            
Remember all the profits raised will go towards projects to benefit                  

our school and your student! Things like field trips, assemblies, and grade level purchases!                                                                            
Deadline date to return your fundraising packet is Wednesday, September 5th.                                     
Please contact us at gatesptc@gmail.com with any questions.  

 

Please join us on Monday, September 10th from 4 - 10 pm for our first 

Family Food Night of the year at Lazy Dog Restaurant! Lazy Dog is 

generously donating 15% of all their proceeds to Gates so take a night 
off from cooking dinner and support your school at the same time.        
It’s a win- win!  See flyer in this newsletter, and we’ll have extra flyers in 
the school office for you to bring to the restaurant and show to your server                                                 
so our school gets credit for your purchase.  

 

Our Scholastic Book Fair and Harvest Festival are coming 

up during the week of October 8th - 12th and we are looking for 
volunteers. Volunteers are essential in making this event a 
success, and any and all help is appreciated. If you'd like to help 
out with this event, please contact us at gatesptc@gmail.com.   

 

Have you been collecting your Box Tops?  If so, the first deadline for submission 

will be on Friday October 19th.  The student with the most Box Tops will win a prize!  

BIG SPOON YOGURT! 
 
 

 

 

Enjoy Big Spoon Yogurt on Thursdays at Gates!   Yogurt will be on sale for $3 

after school outside by the multipurpose room through October.  All proceeds 

support the awesome field trips we have planned for the fourth and fifth grades!   





Attendance 
Daily attendance is extremely important and we want to work with families to ensure that 

all children are in school on time on a regular basis. California Education Code requires 

parents to see that children are at school on time and maintain regular attendance.                          

Per California State Law and District Policy, Catheryn Gates School will be enforcing the 

SARB process for truancy.  

Should a child have three unexcused absences and/or three tardies in excess of 30 minutes,      

parents will receive a truancy letter.  A referral for further action may include a referral to 

the RCSD Educational Services Department and/or Placer County Office of Education, 

School Attendance Review Board. Please make every effort not to pick up your child early 

from school unless it is absolutely necessary and consider making appointments on     

Monday afternoons after the 1:45 dismissal.  Early unexcused pick-ups are tracked and    

can result in truancy letters. 

 

Absences 
When your child is not in school, please call the school office at 916-771-1780, the morning 

of the absence, press 1 and leave a message, available 24-hours a day.  You may also email 

the school office at dfreeman@rcsdk8.org.  Please leave your child’s name (spell the last 

name), the teacher’s name and the reason for the absence.  Absences not verified within 3 

days will be recorded as unexcused. 

Independent Study is available for students who will be absent for 5 to 15 consecutive school 

days.  Paperwork for Independent Study must be turned in one week prior to the time         

requested.  Forms are available in the office. 

Limiting Classroom Interruptions 

To keep classroom interruptions to a minimum, messages delivered to students during the 
school day are limited to true emergencies only.   

Our policy is to send an email and/or voicemail to the teacher in regards to messages and/or 
forgotten items. Though we try our hardest, we cannot guarantee delivery of a message.     
Please remind your child to always check in the office at recess if they are expecting lunch       
or homework to be delivered.  



 
















